
Welcome Pastor Rodney Payne II
Opening Hymn When We All Get to Heaven #633
United Prayer Greg Wendt
Stewardship Call Pastor Jeff Bradburn
Children’s Story Sharon Zull

Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

February 3, 2024

So glad that you have connected with our community today.  
Listen to these encouraging words, “And God is able to make all 
grace overflow to you, so that, always having all sufficiency in 
everything, you may have an abundance for every good deed.”  
(2 Cor. 9:8) Everything that we need to thrive as a community 
of faith is fully available to us from the gracious hand of God.  
His grace overflows into our lives when come to Him in sincere 
faith and humble ask.  Let us be a community that prays for the 
overflowing grace of God that equips us for every good work.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
4:00 pm Josh Withers Ordination
5:20 pm Sabbath Ends
5:30 pm Game Night Social

S FEB   4

M FEB   5

T FEB   6
9:00 am Community Services

W FEB   7

Th FEB   8
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F FEB   9
5:29 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa FEB  10
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:15 pm Fellowship Meal

5:30 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Membership Transfers: 1st Reading 
Joining: 
Edgar Apulu from Leone SDA Mission Church in America Samoa 
Victor & SherÍ DeGeer from Stone Tower SDA Church in Portland, OR 
Leaving: 
Kathy Buchanan to Hood View Adventist Church in Boring, OR 
Anelda Derhalli to Whipple Creek SDA Church in Ridgefield, WA

2.	 VET Proposal and Ministries Roster 2nd Reading You can now find the 
2nd draft of the 2023 4th Quarter Ministries Roster in the church app under 
Ministry and Service or get a printed copy at the Info Desk. Please take 
a moment to review this roster for accuracy. If you have a correction or 
concern you wish to bring to VET, please reach out to the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com by Thursday, Feb. 8.

3.	 Josh Withers Ordination On February 3 we will have a special service to 
celebrate the ordination of Pastor Josh Withers. This wonderful event will 
take place at 4 pm in the afternoon here at the Beaverton church. All are 
invited to celebrate this milestone in Pastor Josh’s ministry.

4.	 Game Night Join us on Saturday evening, Feb. 3, at 5:30 pm for a game 
night social. We will have Minute to Win It game challenges and board 
games so bring your favorite game and a snack to share!

5.	 Help Needed: Community Service Starting February 5th and continuing 
through part of March, our community service initiative requires additional 
manpower on Mondays. We are seeking a reliable individual, preferably 
male, capable of lifting 25 lb boxes to assist in unloading food boxes. This 
need arises as a few of our dedicated volunteers are away on a mission trip 
during this period. Your support in this essential task will greatly contribute 
to our efforts in serving the community and ensuring that those in need 
receive the assistance they require. If you are available and willing to lend 
a hand, please contact Stephanie Baker at stephaniebaker789@gmail.com 
to discuss further details and arrange your participation. Your commitment 
to making a positive impact is deeply appreciated.

6.	 Fellowship Meal: February 10 Join us for our monthly Fellowship Meal 
next Sabbath, February 10 in the Fellowship Hall following Sabbath School 
time. Please bring enough food for your family plus a little extra to help feed 
our guests.

7.	 Young Adult Winter Retreat Oregon Young Adults/Big Lake Staff Winter 
Retreat (college age - 35) February 9-11. We are looking forward to powerful 
weekend of worship, community, great food, and outdoor adventure. 
Retreat price is $100 for individual (non-current Big Lake staff) and $125 
each for married couples as space is available. This is a highlight event for 
our community every year that you will not want to miss.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Little Adventurers Exciting news! The Little Adventurers program, ages 

4-9, is restarting, and our first meeting is on February 10th at 1 pm in 
the kindergarten classroom. Join us for a fun-filled session of activities 
designed to spark curiosity and creativity in your little ones. Parents, mark 
your calendars – it’s going to be a fantastic adventure! 

9.	 2023 Donor Reports The Donor Reports for 2023 giving have been emailed 
out to the donors. If we did not have an email for you in our database, they 
have been mailed to you. If you need a report, and did not receive one, 
please contact treasurer@beavertonsda.com to request a report. Thank 
you for your continued and faithful giving! 

10.	Choir Openings Our church choir has open seats for people who love to 
sing and hang out with other people who love to sing!  Our next rehearsal 
is February 3rd.  We provide special choral music about once per quarter 
during Sabbath worship services, and we are currently meeting for 
rehearsals in the sanctuary after small groups/Sabbath school is out, about 
noon.  If you’d like to join, send an email to Thomas, thomasmproctor@
gmail.com or just show up February 3rd in the sanctuary at noon.  The only 
requirement is that you love to sing.  Join your voice with ours to “Make a 
joyful noise unto the LORD,” and “Serve the LORD with gladness; come 
before His presence with singing!”.(Psalm 100)

11.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

12.	2023 Donor Reports The Donor Reports for 2023 giving have been emailed 
out to the donors. If we did not have an email for you in our database, they 
have been mailed to you. If you need a report, and did not receive one, 
please contact treasurer@beavertonsda.com to request a report. Thank 
you for your continued and faithful giving!

13.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

14.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
15.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 

longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

16.	Happy February Birthdays! A list of February birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ From Nancy Brown:  “Praise the Lord! My friend, Linda Trout, was released 

from rehab today. She is going home. She is walking with help. And she is 
eating on her own. Please continue to pray for help with her depression. She 
has been through a lot. She is happy and smiles when visiting, but still needs 
help with depression.”   (1/31)

	■ Prayer request from Michael LaRiccia:  “Before Christmas I was in an auto 
accident and broke four ribs and was healing.  Last week, I fell on the ice, 
re-injured the ribs and possibly torn my rotator cuff. I am in a lot of pain. I 
need a lot of prayer. It’s hard for me to get around I’m not working, but I am 
covered, I praise God for that I believe God is with me through my pain I 
need the churches Support during this long going illness thank you all.  (1/30)

	■ Cindy Mohr requests prayer for her co-worker Scott.  He had a stroke on 
Dec.19th which affected his left leg & arm.  He has had a difficult time and 
remains in the rehab section of the hospital.  Please pray for his ongoing 
recovery.  (1/30) 

	■ Nancy McKeone’s mother, Clarice Gertz, took a sudden downturn Monday, 
Jan. 29, and is not expected to live more than a few days.  She spent a short 
time in the hospital then was returned to the Memory Care Unit.  She will 
have a hospice evaluation Tuesday afternoon, Jan. 30.  Please pray for her 
to be at peace.  Pray for blessings for Nancy as she is at her Mother’s side, 
may she find strength and peace as well.  (1/29)

	■ Request from Melissa Dick:  “A Jewish friend of mine has asked me for 
special prayers for her granddaughter who she calls “Sweet Pea”.  The 
granddaughter is doing poorly after giving birth a couple of months ago.  
They are unclear what is wrong and are running all kinds of tests.  Please 
pray for healing if possible and answers to these tests.”  (1/27)

	■ Cesar Aranda sends an update on his granddaughter.  “Aria had her MRI a 
few days ago and the results were good.  The lesion has shrunk and is stable.  
The doctor is happy at how well she is doing.   He said he hasn’t seen results 
like these on other patients with the same conditions.  Continuing treatment 
for three more weeks and then will check her again to see how well she’s 
doing.  God is great and stretching His healing and loving arms around her 
again.  Thank you for your continued prayers.”  (1/27)

	■ Jackie Wilcox requests continued pray for healing following pacemaker 
surgery.  She has persistent swelling in her left arm and extensive bruising 
in her fragile skin.  Pray for continued recovery and renewed strength.  (1/27)

	■ Stephen is in need of prayer. He has been struggling with serious physical 
health issues as well as an unhealthy mental state. He had to be admitted to 
the hospital on Jan 23 and is now in ICU. I ask for prayer for his health and 
a willingness to seek out God.  (1/23)



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Kathy Pflugrad sends the following request:  “I would like to ask for prayers, 
for relief and healing from bursitis in both hips. My doctor’s appointment to 
get steroid injections had to be rescheduled due to the weather. “  (1/15)

	■ Please continue to pray for Elizabeth Rothenberger, Connie’s mother, who 
remains in hospice care.  May she have peace and comfort in her last days.  
(1/11)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of January 31, 2024
JAN 2024 DEC 2023 YTD(DEC)

Budgeted $29,898 $28,336 $328,032
Received $15,556 $55,012 $346,493
Needed/Surplus $14,342 $26,676 $18,461
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget 
Offering Focus Next Week: Adventist TV Ministries
Called to Grow: $1,293,199 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,057 $205,038

$
  151,951$

  423,049

Deacon On Duty: David Sturges				          
 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bruce Holm
Karisa Ing	
Bret McKay

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


